
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 
No�ce is hereby given that Roy Water Conservancy District shall conduct a Public Hearing to 
adopt the 2025 Budget on December 11, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at the District’s office, 5440 
Freeway Park Drive, Riverdale, Utah.  The tenta�ve budget and all suppor�ve schedules and 
data are public record available for inspec�on during business hours at the office of the District, 
aforesaid. 
 
Mark Ohlin, Chair 
Roy Water Conservancy District 
 
Published:  December 4, 2024 
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